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Gdańsk, 5 August 2022 

GD.RPC.503.46.2022.PŁ 
  By distr ibution l ist   

N o t i c e  t o  S k i p p e r s  N o .  4 6 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 

2233, as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2022, item 1097, as amended), the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk hereby informs 

that:  

 

due to the necessity to carry out maintenance repairs on the Kąty slipway, the Elbląg Canal slipways (Kąty, 

Oleśnica, Jelenie) will be closed for navigation on 9 August 2022 from 7.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m. on the section 

from 38+700 km to 44+360 km. 

After maintenance repairs, the slipways will be reopened for navigation. For more detailed information on 

navigational conditions, please contact the Manager of the Hydrotechnical Facility of the Elbląg Canal Slipways 

in Buczyniec at 510 043 037. 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. 

Current Notices to Skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


